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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Execute a contract modification for professional planning services with Thomas Figg relative to case
processing of the Naples/Santa Barbara Ranch Project.  The contract would increase by $100,000, for a total
not-to-exceed amount of $200,000, as well as a term that would run through June 30, 2007.
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